

Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Primary School

Westway, Peterlee, Co. Durham SR8 1DE Tel. 0191 5862264: Fax. 0191 5182537 Executive Head Teacher: Mrs. M. Graham

Head of School: Mrs. S White

office@ourladyrosary.org.uk www.ourladyrosary.org.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

Our Lady of the Rosary's PTA - TEAM will be holding an Easter raffle and kindly ask for support in donation of prizes. On Monday 17th March children are invited to come to school in non-uniform in exchange for a donation to our Easter raffle. We welcome donations of Easter gifts, Easter eggs, sweets and bars of chocolate. We aim to have a number of raffle prizes and to make some Easter hampers with your donations.

Thank you for your continued support, from all the TEAM and Mrs S White